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Priax awarded contract to conduct border traffic feasibility study 
 
San Diego, October 15, 2008:  Priax Corporation has been awarded a contract to conduct a feasibility study 

investigating methods to prohibit Illegal northbound traffic from entering the United States utilizing the southbound 

traffic lanes. The border has experienced problems with vehicles and pedestrians coming north against the 

southbound traffic flow in order to enter the United States illegally. This practice is extremely dangerous for 

southbound travelers. 

Priax Corporation will evaluate the conditions and recommend several possible solutions for evaluation by CBP 

officials. In addition, provisions will be made for increased southbound traffic inspections owing to the increased 

contraband shipments traveling from the United States into Mexico. Priax Corporation estimates that this study will 

be complete including budgeting within 90 to 120 days. 
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